From:

Mr Stefan Zachary

Wolverhampton

# 212, Hampton Court

Sussex

Phone: 444156268179

30th January, 2010

My dear Mike,

It is with a heavy heart that I came to know of the sad demise of your beloved father on 28th January, 2010 due to Cardiac arrest.

Please accept my profound condolence in your hour of grief on this sad occasion.    May God rest his soul in peace and give you the strength to bear the loss of your dearest person in life. Whenever, I visited you, he always had a good word for me and my family.  I will miss him very much.

With regards and wishing for better times.

Yours sincerely,

Stefan

